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July 13, 2023 

Attention: Durable Medical Equipment Providers  

Subject:  Health Care Programs Team Changes and New 
Email Address  

 
 
We would like to welcome an additional Quality Assurance Supervisor, Michelle Lui who is an 
Occupational Therapist, to the Durable Medical Supplies team. Kimberly Evans will continue 
to support the network as well, which means there will now be two Quality Assurance 
Supervisors supporting this program. 
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to let you know that Britney Foster will be 
transferring the management of Durable Medical Supplies to Linda Calvert who is a 
Physiotherapist, effective immediately.  Britney will continue to provide support throughout 
this transition.  
 
 
 
New Email Address 
 
We are pleased to let you know that we have a new email address dedicated to Medical 
Supplies. Moving forward, any email communications to Health Care Programs regarding 
medical supplies should go to our new email address, medicalsupplies@worksafebc.com.  
 
  
 
Thank you! 
  

mailto:medicalsupplies@worksafebc.com
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Contact us 

Email: medicalsupplies@worksafebc.com 
        
 
For Payment Related Questions, please continue to call: 
 
WorkSafeBC Payment Services  
604.276.3085 extension 2  
1.888.422.2228 (toll free) 
 
 
 
Is everyone who needs this information receiving it?  

To add additional team members, change a recipient email address, or be removed from the 
Information Bulletins distribution list for your program, please email 
hcsinqu@worksafebc.com. 
 
 
 
 
For more information about other health care programs at WorkSafeBC, visit us online at 
www.worksafebc.com/health_care_providers/ 
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